
 
 

 NEW PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT: 
Now is a great time to involve SFR in new 

developments for 2017.  Contact Paul Borowick, 

Sales Manager, (pborowick@sfrindustries.com) for 

details on tooling charges for 1st quarter 2017. 

 

 

 

 

   

TRADE SHOW: 
SFR will be returning as exhibitor to Global Shop 2017, the largest 

annual visual merchandising trade show on March 28-30 at 

Mandalay Bay in Las Vegas.  Our booth is #3128 and we’d like to 

invite any of our customers, especially POP and retail, to stop and 

visit with us. 

 

STOCK OPTIONS: 
SFR offers stock and draw programs for high volume 

requirements, as well as blanket orders with multiple release options 

to allow for best tiered pricing and assist with JIT manufacturing.  

BUILDING PROJECT: 
The management team took a few minutes to assist with the 

ground-breaking for our new shipping/warehouse facility, as 

pictured to the right.  Work is starting on the inside and we 

anticipate readiness by mid-February. 

TOOLING TIPS: 
Show us your part/design and we can help make it extrusion 

friendly! We’ll ask a lot of questions regarding end use, etc. and, 

sometimes, suggest changes to help make your design both 

economical and successful. Communication is a key factor! 

 

                                

The SFR Team Wishes You a Happy and Successful New Year! 
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